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Ian Maute joined Buckeye Community Hope Foundation (BCHF) in 2013. He has been involved 

in the development of affordable housing using the LIHTC, USDA Rural Development, and 

HUD funding programs since 2005. Ian specializes in both new construction projects and the 

acquisition and rehabilitation of existing affordable housing properties. Prior to joining BCHF, 

Ian was the Vice-President of Development for a large, regional affordable housing developer. 

As Director of Development for BCHF, he is directly responsible for all development activities 

across the organization’s footprint. 

Ian is the former President of the Ohio Housing Council Board of Trustees, a member of the 

Board of Directors of the Ohio Council for Affordable and Rural Housing (OCARH), and the 

current President of the Board of Directors for the National Council for Affordable and Rural 

Housing (CARH). 

Ian received his B.S. (cum laude) in Business Administration from The Ohio State University in 

2005, and his MBA from Ohio State’s Fisher College of Business in 2012. 

 




